

## THE BOYS' BRIGADE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE BRIGADE COUNCIL ABERDEEN, 5th/8th SEPTEMBER, 1958

## Reception at Balmoral Castle Saturday, 6th September, 1958

For this important occasion it is absolutely essential that every Officer is correctly dressed. Details of Officer's uniform, as laid down in the Manual, have been published in the Council Meeting literature. IT CANNOT BE TOO STRONGLY EMPHASISED THAT THESE REGULATIONS MUST BE OBSERVED.

The following points are given as reminders:

Navy blue suit.

Double stiff white collar - white shirt.

Plain black tie.

No tie-pin.

No handkerchief, fountain pen or pencil in breast pocket.

Black shoes and socks.

Tan gloves worn.

Lapel badges unpolished.

Cap badge polished — no red rosettes permissible.

Jacket fully buttoned.

Only Ribbons of medals and decorations will be worn.

Council Meeting lapel badge will not be worn.

Photographs: Officers will not break ranks for the purpose of taking photographs. A B.B. official photographer, press photographers and ciné camera-men have been approved by the Press Office at Buckingham Palace.

AN INDICATION OF THE COMPANY WHICH EACH OFFICER WILL JOIN FOR THE PARADE AT BALMORAL CASTLE IS SHOWN ON THE REVERSE OF THE ADMISSION CARD.

OFFICERS WILL JOIN THE SAME COMPANIES FOR THE CHURCH PARADE ON SUNDAY, 7th SEPTEMBER, 1958.